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Amundsen Davis’s St. Louis
Office Volunteers with
Mission St. Louis at the
Holidays
December 8, 2020
 

On December 8th members of our St. Louis office volunteered for Mission St.
Louis as part of the organization’s annual Affordable Christmas event. Affordable
Christmas helps under-resourced parents provide a joyful Christmas for their
children by offering them the opportunity to shop for items at drastically
reduced prices. Volunteers helped sort toys for their online store. Our St. Louis
office was also an official donation site for collecting toys for this event.


